
 
  St. Patrick’s Day Fun Run 5K  

 
 
 
The Hampshire Township Park District’s 10th Annual St. Patrick’s Day 5K will be held on 
Saturday, March 16th, 2024!  Participants join us from all over and they can run or walk through 
this fun festive 5K. Serious runners are welcome to compete against each other with race timing 
at the finish line for a chance at that gold medal! The race starts and finishes downtown on 
State Street and closes out with the after race celebration hosted by Copper barrel! 
  
The park district would like to give your business the opportunity to participate in our run by 
showing off your business logo on the back of the participant’s apparel and other advertising 
avenues. Please take a moment to review the sponsorship opportunity this event provides to 
you as a local business. 
  
We would greatly appreciate any donation your business is able to give and we look forward to 
working with you! 
  
 

 
  
Thank You, 
  
  

 
Stephanie Barone 
Program Supervisor 
Hampshire Township Park District   
 


